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Date
Address block

Dear First Name,

April is National Child Abuse Prevention Month – a time when caring people go the extra mile to raise awareness of the terrible toll that abuse and neglect take on young lives and to remind our community that everyone can play a role in preventing such harm.

At [Your CASA Program], we are preventing abuse and neglect every month of the year.

When children who have been abused or neglected grow up without a strong support system, without the focused help they need to heal, and without the guidance of those who know how to advocate for their every need, it’s not only their own lives that are shattered. Research shows that they will be much more likely to abuse their own kids one day. And so the cycle continues.

[Your CASA Program] is breaking that cycle by ensuring that abused and neglected children have the chance to recover and to find a permanent loving home. With a trained and supported CASA volunteer by their side – in court, in the child welfare system and in life – foster children get a real opportunity to grow up strong, stable and successful.
But we cannot help abused and neglected children – today or for generations to come – without your support. [Your CASA Program], the CASA volunteers that we recruit and supervise, and the more than [round number] foster kids we represent every year rely on people like you to invest in our mission. In the words of CASA volunteer [Name]:
“Each time I see the gratitude and trust in my CASA child’s eyes, I’m reminded of how grateful I am that people in our community care enough about her and other foster kids to support [Your CASA Program]. We are doing life-saving work here. And it’s donations from our community that make it possible.”
During this special month of awareness for abused and neglected children, will you please consider making an investment in them and in their future? Your tax-deductible gift to [Your CASA Program] will go a long way to helping children today and to breaking the cycle of abuse and neglect forever. Thank you for your confidence and support.
Sincerely,

Executive Director or Board Chair

During National Child Abuse Prevention Month in April, [Your CASA Program] is educating people in our community about everyone’s role in breaking the cycle of abuse and neglect. It begins with ensuring that every child who’s taken from an unsafe home and put into foster care gets the support they need to thrive.
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